
  

 

May 2022 

 

Hello Abraham Lincoln families, 

 

   There are just a couple weeks left in the 2021-2022 school year. As we wrap up the year, 

teachers are preparing and teaching the final pieces of curriculum for their students. We want 

the students to enjoy the last couple weeks, but still stay strong in learning.  

 

   “Food Wars” continues through May 13. We are finishing the 7-8 grade basketball season with 

the tournament. We have an upcoming band concert, NJHS induction, 7-8 grade end-of-year 

dance, kindergarten promotion, and 8th grade promotion. We have a busy couple of weeks! 

  

   I want to thank all ALTS families for their support throughout this year! We worked through 

many of the tough guidelines given to us with COVID, and we are stronger from working 

together. We got back to what we are typically used to with opening up our campus to parents 

volunteering. I have to say how wonderful it was to be able to be back to our traditional values of 

having parents on campus and volunteering.  

 

   Since this is the last newsletter of the year, I want to wish you a safe and enjoyable summer! 

The Abraham Lincoln staff is looking forward to the 2022-2023 school year. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me.  

 

Warm regards, 

Rhonda Warren 

Abraham Lincoln Principal 
 

 
 

 

 



  

 
 

  

Important Dates to note 2021-2022 

May 2-13 (Food Wars - collect food and money) 

May 16 - Band Concert 6 p.m. DATE CHANGE! 
May 18 - Cereal Box dominos, pizza and water activities 

May 19 - NJHS induction 6 p.m. DATE CHANGE! 
May 20 – 7/8 gr. Dance 5 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
May 23 – Grade 8 Promotion Ceremony 5:30 p.m. 
May 24 - Kindergarten Promotion 8:45 a.m. 

May 24 - Last Day of School for Students 

 
  

If you are interested in being a site council member for next year, please drop by 

the office to fill out an interest form. 

We have parent and community member spots available. 
  

 

 

Reminder that all student medication must be picked up by a 

parent/guardian before the last day of school.     

-  Heath Office  

 
 

Guild meeting/Executive Board elections May 10th at 7pm in the school cafeteria. 

 
Fundraiser May 9 - May 14 during regular business hours. 

Please mention that you are with ALTS when ordering. 
 

 
Barros Pizza Dine Out Night on May 19 from 4 -10 p.m. at the 
 13971 N. 59th Ave., Glendale, AZ 85306 location. 

                                           
                         Kona Ice will be on campus on Monday, May 23 during lunch recess. 

 Please send $3.00 with your child to school that day if you would like them to be able to 
purchase one small Klassic cup (no refill cups will be allowed). 

Parent volunteers are also needed to help from 10:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m.  
If you can help, please email us at altsguild@gmail.com 

 

Have a fun, safe summer and we will see you in August! :)  
 

 

 

mailto:altsguild@gmail.com


  

Yearbooks are now on sale!!!! 

Go to 

bit.ly/altsyearbook2022 

to order yours today! 

 

 

Is your child missing a jacket, water bottle or lunch box? 
Please tell them to check the lost and found in the cafeteria. 
Small items, such as jewelry, can be found in the front office. 

 

All leftover items at the end of the school year, will be donated to charity. 
 

 

We still have some openings in summer school! Check your email for the link! 
 

Summer School Program hours:  7:45 a.m. – 12:45 p.m., May 31 thru June 23, 2022 
Days of the week to attend:   Monday – Tuesday – Wednesday – Thursday 

 

Please complete the Summer Academy Registration Forms at this site: 
https://forms.gle/keDjYs94QoaTKBTs9 for your student to be enrolled. 

 

 

The school library is closed, but the libraries below aren’t!!!! 
 

Check out these websites for air conditioned fun this summer. 
 

         https://www.phoenixpubliclibrary.org/ 

https://glendaleazlibrary.com/ 
 

 
 

Food Wars is going fantastically! 
   Thank you to everyone who has contributed. It is wonderful to see the students having fun while 
learning the importance of giving back to others.  
   The competition has been tight, but a Food Wars Champion and a Most Generous Homeroom 
will be declared at 3:30 p.m. on Friday, May 13, and announced the following Monday.  
   The Food Bank needs many items, and we have put a premium on cereal boxes this year.  
If we get enough cereal boxes donated, we hope to put our math skills to good use by 
constructing a dominos chain made from cereal boxes to run around the entire campus.  
We will be collecting non-perishable food items and donations through Friday, May 13.  
   All money received will be used to purchase additional food for the food drive.  

Thank you for helping us help others. 
For more information and to see the kids in action, please visit https://youtu.be/onorAGEBAQY 
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